










These penalties are for each contravention and will be issued based on a review and subsequent decision 
by the Administrator.  The high range is based on factors that consider whether there was an injury and 
whether the person has been prosecuted or an Administrative Penalty has been issued in the previous 3 
years. 



















This law came into effect on January 15, 2010.  There is no grace period or phase-in to the legislation.


